
 

 

Ref: BC/ICSI/Tender/03/2025      August 05, 2025 

 

NOTICE REGARDING RFQ OPENING POSTPONEMENT AND RE-SUBMISSION 

FOR INSTALLATION OF FIRE EXIT DOOR AND WATER TANK AT THE 

INSTITUTE OF COMPANY SECRETARIES OF INDIA, BHUBANESWAR 

CHAPTER. 

 

This is to inform all concerned parties that, due to unavoidable circumstances, the RFQs 

scheduled to be opened on 2nd August 2025 at 6:30 PM could not be opened as planned due 

to the original bidders either did not retake their tender bids or have not submitted new tenders 

in response to the re-submission RFQ Quotation corrigendum dated 25.07.2025. 

 

All applicants are hereby requested to mandatorily collect their previously submitted sealed 

envelopes from the Bhubaneswar Chapter office between 6th August to 8th August 2025, during 

office hours. 

 

Furthermore, interested parties are kindly requested to submit their sealed RFQ quotations 

latest by 14th August 2025 at 5:45 PM at the following address: 

 

The Institute of Company Secretaries of India 

Bhubaneswar Chapter 

Plot No. 70, VIP Colony, IRC Village, 

Bhubaneswar – 751 015 

 

Please note that the sealed quotations will now be opened on 14th August 2025 at 6:30 PM at 

the above address. All applicants are requested to be present at the time of tender opening. 

 

All other terms and conditions as mentioned in the original RFQ remain unchanged. 

 

 

Chairperson 

Bhubaneswar Chapter of EIRC of the ICSI 

Date: 05.08.2025 

 

 
 


